
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th July 2018 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian. 

 

We are writing to inform you that in the last year Staff at this school have sadly experienced a 

number of incidents of unacceptable verbal or physical behaviour towards themselves from Parents 

/ Guardians.   

 

Whilst most parents work with the school in a supportive and collaborative way, we would like to 

remind all Parents/ Guardians that no verbal or physical abuse or intimidation will be tolerated 

towards any member of staff at SUFFOLKS PRIMARY SCHOOL. Governors are introducing a zero-

tolerance policy to any such incidents which will be automatically reported to police and 

investigated and dealt with accordingly. 

 

Governors at Suffolks and the Safer Neighbourhood Policing Team are therefore issuing this joint 

statement and will be working closely together to make sure that the school is a safe environment 

for all who work and study there. 

 

Thank You 

 

Christine Chamberlain 
Chair of Governors 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


